
Durham Homecoming 2022   

    

 

To:  

Genevieve Scharback 

West Grey Clerk 

gscharback@westgrey.com  

 

CC: 

Laura Johnston 

West Grey CAO 

ljohnston@westgrey.com  

 

 Durham Homecoming is requesting West Grey Council to declare the 

Durham Homecoming Celebrations as an “Event of Municipal Significance”.  This 

designation helps significantly with the liquor licencing application and 

requirements for such application.  In previous years there have been a variety of 

events throughout the municipality with this designation.   

 If there are any questions or concerns with this request please feel free to 

contact me at any time. 

Regards,  

Alex Neuman 

Co-Chair Durham Homecoming 2022 

alex_neuman@hotmail.com  
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